
 

4 February 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Ryedale Folk Museum 

As part of this terms topic ‘The Tudors’ the children in Year 5 are being given the opportunity to visit 

the Ryedale Folk Museum, Hutton-le-Hole. 

 

This trip will take place on Thursday 12 March.  Please ensure that your child is in school for 8.45 

am ready to leave at 9.00 am prompt. They will leave Ryedale Folk Museum at approximately 2.15 

– 2.30 pm to return in time for the end of the school day depending on the traffic.  The children will 

explore the Museum and surrounding site, spend time exploring a Tudor Cottage to discover what 

life was really like for an ordinary Tudor family and take part in hands on activities in cottage building 

and potion making. 

All the children will need to wear their school jumper with jeans/jogging bottoms, have a waterproof 

coat and strong sensible shoes. They will also need to bring a packed lunch.  

We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £11.00 towards the cost of this visit 

(unfortunately, this will be non-refundable should your child be unable to attend the trip) you can 

make your contribution via the school gateway app or in the school office. No child will be excluded 

on his/her parents ability to make this contribution, though if we have insufficient contributions to 

cover the cost of this visit it will have to be cancelled.  

Yours sincerely 

Miss Cockerill 

Year 5 Teacher 

 


